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I am no longer interested.

On Tue, Feb 15, 2022 at 2:29 PM Keedra Jackson <kjackson@stonecrestga.gov> wrote:

Hello Ms. Morrison,

 

Per our phone conversation on yesterday, you stated that it was your intention to withdraw
your petition for SLUP-21-005 for Adult Daycare Center.  We have not received your
request via email as of yet.  Failure to withdraw the application will result in the application
continuing to move forward to both the Planning Commission and City Council. 

 

Please reply to this email informing staff of your decision.

 

Thank you

 

Keedra T. Jackson, MPA

Senior PlAnner

PlAnning & Zoning
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